
 

 

MINI SEVEN RACING CLUB 
 
BULLETIN #4_2013 
 
RE: CHAMPIONSHIP DECALS 
 
 
To all Club Members and Associates, 
 

Following a query regarding Championship Decals and Sponsors’ Stickers, the 
Committee of the Mini Seven Racing Club issues the following reminder: 
 
With reference to 2013 M7RC Regulations, under TR.5.17 ‘Numbers & 
Championship Identification’, competitors are strongly reminded to ensure 
that regulations in this section are adhered to, including having the correct 
door number squares and windscreen headers (TR.5.17.3), plus all of the 
series sponsors stickers on the cars, as outlined in TR.5.17.4.1 to TR.5.17.4.7 
(Dunlop; Mini Sport; A-Series Spares; Spax; Mini Magazine; Ixo; Piper; NW 
Brown). These stickers are readily available in the paddock at the M7RC 
stand, and guidance on where on the car these should go is outlined in 
TR.5.17.4.9. Similarly, drivers surnames should be displayed as outlined        
in TR.5.17.5. 
While the Committee of the M7RC does not wish to impinge on personal 
sponsorship deals and liveries, the correct display of the series sponsors’ 
logos is equally important to the financial stability and media promotion of 
the M7RC, and competitors are further reminded that “The M7RC has the 
right to refuse to accept any livery and order repainting if the required 
standards are not met”, as outlined in TR.5.17.6. 
 
Issued by: Richard Williamson 
  Championship Coordinator 
  M7RC 
 
Dated: 18 June 2013 


